



THANKS TO KEOTA FD

Keota Elementary would like to shoutout & thank Keota Fire Department for their time & efforts this week in making Fire Prevention Week a success in our school! Thanks again for your service to our community!

DONATION THANK YOU

Keota Elementary would like to thank former Keota science teacher, Mike Williams, for his generous donation to the playground project! We are very grateful!

IMPORTANT DATES

- 10.14.23 Eagles Advocates Charcuterie Fundraiser @ 11 AM
- 10.18.23 1 PM Early Dismissal
- 10.23-10.27 Red Ribbon Week / Scholastic Book Fair
- 10.24 & 10.26 2:15 PM Early Dismissal & P/T Conferences

KINDERGARTEN FIELD TRIP

The Keota Kindergarten classes visited Fall Fest at Bloomsbury Farm in Adkins on Thursday! Students, parents, and teachers had a blast on their annual class trip!

